Thank you to Team Cardiology!

A message from Samantha Johnson, our Chief Executive, sharing the thanks and heartfelt wishes
of support to all of the cardiology team at Evelina London Children's Hospital from the ECHO
community.

ECHO families have joined together to thank the Evelina London Cardiology team by sharing photos of
their heart heroes for a large banner display in front of the ECHO office, opposite the hospital.

We know how hard all staff are working right now and we hope this will be a cheerful reminder about
how much the ECHO community values their support and care. If you're near the hospital any time soon

come and take a look!

A big thank you also to Emma Adjei, a heart mum within our community, whose fab idea this was - it
really does look brilliant!

Thank you also to all of the families who took part and shared your photos with us, you're all amazing!
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